
Discover Your Voice!
  The 9-time international champion men’s chorus 

Masters of Harmony will be holding an 
“a cappella open casting call”

Join us for our next Guest Night! 
Wednesday, January 17, 2024, 7:30 p.m.

La Mirada United Methodist Church
15700 Rosecrans Ave., La Mirada, CA

To learn more about membership in the  
Masters of Harmony   

Email: membership@mastersofharmony.org
Visit: www.mastersofharmony.org


